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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2789 allows subpoenas to be sent electronically through text or email. The recipient must 

acknowledge the receipt of the subpoena through phone, email, online form, or in person and 

verify their identity.  

 

Prepared By: Emily McPherson 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2789, as introduced, allows the sending of electronic subpoenas. Upon review and with 

consultation from the District Attorneys Council (DAC), there is no fiscal impact on the agency 

or the state.   

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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